
Honorable Representatives:  

 
I am deeply concerned about the impact that HB 4135 will have on the most 

vulnerable citizens of Oregon when they are facing end of life issues.  The 
bill is too vague and does not protect the rights of vulnerable people to 

obtain basic food and water if they are not capable of holding a cup or a 
spoon or fork.  Please don't create more problems for end of life 

care.  Please vote NO on HB 4135 
 

Sincerely 
Jackie Davidson 

Portland, OR 97229 
 


